Royal Wictoria College for Women
McGiLL UNIVERSITY

MONTREAL

Saturday,April 23rd,1921.

Sir Arthur Currie,G.C.M.G.,X.C.B.,LL.D.
Principal,
MeGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur Currie:

You may recall that I mentioned to
you lately that the College had been dissatisfied with scme
aspects of the unification of the work in Physical Education
which was made lest session. I sssured you that I did not
ask for sction as we wished to give the scheme, once adopted,
8 fair trisl, and that we should bring suggestions to your
attention if it became necessary to do so.

I hear today from liss Certwright that
she has found difficulties, and that she and Dr Lamb have

been endesvouring to clear up the situation, but so farwith-
cut success.

I understand that the matter may now
be brought to your sttention.

As this is more than & personal matter
between two members of the Staff and may involve the prosper-
ity of the work for women undergrsduastes hitherto carried on
so successfully under the College I trust you will allow me
to see you as soon as the matter is under discussion.

Meanwhile I shall endeavour to see Dr Lamb in the hope of
finding some suggestions for an adaptation of the Scheme in
operation which may prove satisfactory to all concerned.

I do not wish to trespass unduly upon
your time, but I am sending copies of the correspondence
which shows the attitude the College has taken towards the
unification of Physicel Hducation work , in case you sghould
care to acquaint yourself with it. I also enclose & copy
of the report to Corporation (Jan.1920) from the Committee
of the School.,

Yours sincerely,
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